
     
                         COMMUNITY  NEWS … 
 
Annual Fall Turkey Supper Mount Royal Emmanuel 
United Church- Sunday, Nov. 5, 2017 Advanced Tickets Only 
Adults - $17, Ages 6-12 - $5, 5 and under Free. Sittings 4:30 & 6 
PM -Call Barb 306 249-2433. Takeout available. Delivery Westside 
only. Book Sale /UCW Bake Table.  
 
St. Martin’s United Church Fall Pasta Supper – 
presented by St. Martin’s Men’s Group.  Sunday, Nov. 5, 2017. 
Sittings 5pm, 5:45pm, and 6:30pm. Adults $15, Children (6-12) $8, 
Children 5 and under free! Tickets available at the church office 
(306-343-7101). 

St. Andrew’s Concert Series - St. Andrew's is looking 
forward to partnering with the University of Saskatchewan Music 
Department for the St. Andrew's Concert Series performance on 
Sunday, Nov. 5 at 2 pm in the St. Andrew’s College Main Lounge. 
The event features John Stetch, Bonnie Nicholson, Dianne Gryba 
and Dean McNeil. Tickets are $20 and are available from the 
college or by calling (306) 966-8970.   

St. Thomas Wesley United Church –  109th Anniversary 
Celebration Bake sale, Soup & Chili Sale, Preserves, Flea Market, 
and Silent Auction  – Saturday, Nov. 4 – 10:00am-2:00 pm.    

 
                            Lectionary Reading Nov. 5, 2017 
                           Joshua 3:7-17   Psalm 107:1-7, 33-37 
                                    1 Thessalonians 2:9-13 
                                        Matthew 23:1-12 
 
 
 
 Coffee: HR Team / Taste of Africa 
     Greeters:  East Door: Marg Dragan 
                                West Door: Shirley Fay 
                                

 

     Mission Statement 
             Grace-Westminster United Church is a caring, 
                          Loving community of Christian faith. 
                   We endeavour to put God’s word into action. 
 
                   Today’s bulletin is sponsored by  

Bob & Lynn Tait  
In loving memory of their parents,  

Alex & Reta Tait and Ellen & Bob Bateman  
 
 

 
HAPPENING THIS WEEK….. 
            Today –  9:45 am – 10:30 am  
                          (Quiet Time (Chapel downstairs) 
                           Taste of Africa luncheon  
             Tues.  – Mugs & Muffins @ 10:00 am 
             Wed.  –  Book Club @ 2 pm 
                           Bible Study @ 7:15 pm (UL) 
                           Zodiac Tapestry @ 6:00 pm  
             Thurs. – Junior Choir @ 5:45 pm  
                           Harmenics @ 6:30 pm 
                           Sanctuary Choir @ 7:15 pm 
              Fri.     -  Sanctuary Bronze @ 5:00 pm  
                            Beauty & The Best @ 6:00 pm 
                           Youth Group @ 7:00 pm  
                                                
  COMING UP…. 
        Nov. 06 -  Film Night @ 7:30 pm  
        Nov. 14 -  Admin Team Meeting @ 1:30 pm  
        Nov. 16 -  Pastoral Care @ 1:30 pm  
        Nov. 18 -  UCW Tea @ 2:00 – 4:00 pm 
        Dec. 02 -  Adventiivity 
        Dec. 02 - Congregational Christmas Supper Potluck 
 



 
 

GRACE-WESTMINSTER NEWS….. 
  

UCW Christmas Tea - Saturday, November 18, 2017, 2:00 – 
4:00 pm.  Admission by donation.  Donated items will be 
accepted until November 16th and can be left in the Administrative 
Office.  We welcome donations of your homemade baking (sells 
quickly). Please include ingredient label for those with diet or 
allergies concerns. Hand-made/craft items - include cost to make 
them so we can price accordingly. Variety/gently used items 
should be clean and complete. Time to donate jewellery and 
scarves you are no longer using! Looking for children’s books, 
games, puzzles, toys etc. suitable for Children’s table. Please 
include with Silent Auction items a value or suggested minimum 
bid. Items that will NOT be carried at this sale are books (except 
for children’s books), VHS, cassette and 8 track tapes, records, 
medical supplies, promotional items and clothing (except 
handmade items and scarves). Following the church service on 
November 19th, UCW members will open the tables for last minute 
shopping. More information to come.  See green poster on 
bulletin board. 
 
Beauty and the Best! – Dinner & Show – Fri. Nov.3, 2017 
Dinner -6:30 pm, Show – 7:30pm.  Adults $30, Students (7-12 yrs.) 
$15, 6 yrs. & under free.  Show only – Adults $15, Students $10. 
For tickets, call the office (306-653-1766).  

The United Church Observer – Subscription renewal for The 
Observer is coming up.  If you would like to renew your 
subscription, please leave a cheque or cash in the collection plate 
marked “Observer”.  The cost is $25. If you do not wish to receive it, 
or would like to receive it in the upcoming year, please call the 
office at (306) 653-1766. The deadline is Sunday, Nov. 12, 2017.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Book Club Selection – The Underground Railroad – 
Wednesday, Nov. 1 @ 2:00 pm. Winner of the Pulitzer Prize and 
the National Book Award, the #1 New Your Times bestseller from 
Colson Whitehead, a magnificent tour de force chronicling a young 
slave’s adventures as she makes a desperate bid for freedom in the 
antebellum South.  

 

The Eclipsing Empire: Paul, Rome, and the Kingdom 
of God Study begins this week!   - New Testament 
scholars Marcus Borg and John Dominic narrate this DVD study, 
which explores fresh insights into Paul’s message of the Kingdom 
of God as it challenged Roman theology of the time and as it 
presents radical relevance for today.  Sessions will be held in the 
Upper Lounge at 7:15 on Wednesday evenings. You may still 
register by emailing Gladene at sgmr@sasktel.net or phoning 306-
373-5218.  The topics and dates for our gatherings are:  
                           November 1 (Paul’s Character) 
November 8 (Paul’s Vocation)   -    November 15 (Cities) 
 

 Film Night at Grace- Grace-Westminster and the Yorkton Film 
Festival are hosting a film night to honour Remembrance Day 
Monday, November 6 at 7:30 at the church. The evening will 
include the screening of the film, The Liberation of Holland. Our 
speakers, Pieter and Nettie Vogel, will share their childhood 
memories of the occupation of their homeland. 

55 Alive Driving Course – If anyone is interested in attending 
a “55 Alive Driving Course”, please contact Shannon at the office, 
as if there is enough in interest, we will arrange to hold one here at 
the church.    
 
 
 


